
 
Comm. On License 

 
 
 
 

O R D I N A N C E 
 
  
BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF CHICAGO: 
 
 
SECTION 1.  The City Council finds that the areas described in Section 2 of this ordinance are 
adversely affected by the over-concentration of businesses licensed to sell package goods 
within and near the areas. 
 
 
SECTION 2.  Section 4-60-023 of the Municipal Code of Chicago is hereby amended by 
replacing subsection 4-60-023 (16.93), which was previously deleted as shown in the Journal of 
Proceedings of June 25, 2021 at page 31920, with the following underscored text: 
 
4-60-023 (16.93) On 63rd Street, from Rockwell Street to Western Avenue. 
 
 
SECTION 3.  This ordinance shall be in full force and effect from and after its passage and 
publication. 
 
 
 
 
 

___________________________________    
  Stephanie D. Coleman 

Alderman, 16th Ward 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

Notice 

  

 PLEASE  TAKE  NOTICE  that  on  September 13, 2023 an  ordinance  was  introduced  

in  the  City  Council  of  Chicago  to  prohibit  the  issuance  of  new  licenses  for  the  sale  of  

alcoholic  liquor  for consumption  off  premises  (package goods licenses) 

within the following area: 

 
On 63rd Street, from Rockwell Street to Western Avenue. 

For  information  concerning  hearings  on  this  ordinance,  you  may  contact  the  City  Council  

Committee  on  License  and  Consumer  Protection  at  (312)744-3180.      

        

             

     ________________________________________ 
          Stephanie D. Coleman 
       Alderman 16th Ward 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The letter goes to the affected licensees (below) by U.S. Mail 
 
Please send us a copy of the signed letter and a copy of the stamped envelopes 
 
 
Letter goes to: 
 
Premium Food & Liquor 
2432-34 W. 63rd Street 
 
Joe’s Liquor Store 
2543 W. 63rd Street 
 
 
 


